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October 3, 2014

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION

PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED REVISIONS TO SEWER ORDINANCES

The Public Hearing on Proposed Revisions to Sewer Ordinances, which was
scheduled for Friday, October 3, 2014 at 3:30P.M., has been cancelled.

/
,é'f
/, // ‘// /f _
/ P

/él’ohn S. Nllrtle Esqg.
District Clerk

555 Main Street  Post Office Box 800 Hartford, Connecticut 06142-0800  telephone: 860-278-7850  fax: 860-724-2679
An Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity Employer



